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Minutes of the Village of Algonquin Special Liquor Commission 
Meeting on December 1, 2020 

Held Remotely due to Covid-19 Emergency Declaration  
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Acting Liquor Commissioner, Debby Sosine, called the meeting to 
order at 7:25 pm and requested Village Clerk Maggie Auger to call the roll. Commission 
Members Present: Janice Jasper, Jim Steigert, Jerry Glogowski, Laura Brehmer, John 
Spella, and Acting Village President, Debby Sosine. (Quorum established)  
 
Staff in Attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; Mike Kumbera, Assistant Village 
Manager; John Bucci, Police Chief, Russ Farnum, Community Development; Bob 
Mitchard, Public Works; Kevin Crook, Chief Innovations; Officer Maggie Auger, Village 
Clerk; Michelle Weber, Deputy Village Clerk; and Village Attorney Kelly Cahill.    
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
NONE 
 
Approve a Relocation of a Liquor License for ALDI, moving to new location at 1100 
S. Randall Road, Algonquin for the Period beginning January 7, 2021  
 
Debby Sosine stated ALDI has submitted all the proper documents to the Village and ALDI 
is looking to relocate their liquor license to their new location. 
 
There were no questions or comments from the Commissioners 
 
Acting Liquor Commissioner Sosine asked for a roll call vote to approve the relocation of 
the liquor license for ALDI 
 
Roll call vote; voting aye –Sosine, Spella, Jasper, Glogowski, Brehmer, Steigert. 
Motion carried; 6-ayes, 0-nays. 
 
4. ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business, Acting Liquor Commissioner 
Sosine adjourned the meeting at 7:28 p.m.  
 
 
Submitted: __________________________________ 
                   Maggie Auger, Village Clerk 
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